
PUBLIC CONSULTATION INVITATION
A46 STRATEGIC LINK ROAD

Introduction
We invite you to take part in our public consultation where we 
will share our plans for a new transport corridor between the A46 
Stoneleigh Junction, University of Warwick and Westwood Heath. 

The consultation provides insight into a strategic long-term plan for 
sustainable growth in this region and outlines the three core options 
considered for the new transport corridor along with the potential 
impacts and benefits.

This is an opportunity for residents, businesses and all others who 
have an interest in the area and the transport network to share their 
views and discuss how this corridor can benefit the wider community.

Our project team will be on hand throughout the consultation to 
answer any questions you may have.

Feedback Survey
Your feedback is important to us. Please take the time to complete 
our survey in one of the following ways: 
Complete the online survey at: www.warwickshire.gov.uk/ask 
Request a paper copy of the survey or an alternative format by 
contacting us at:
 

a46linkroad@warwickshire.gov.uk

01926 418029

Communities Directorate, Warwickshire County Council, 
Shire Hall Post Room,  Northgate Street, Warwick, CV34 4SP  



How to participate
1.  Please register your interest at a46linkroad@warwickshire.gov.uk
2.  You will be emailed a link to the consultation

Online Consultation Session One
Date: 17/12/2020
Time: 7pm - 8pm
Location: Microsoft Teams

For further information please contact us by phone on 
01926418029 or by email at a46linkroad@warwickshire.gov.uk

Key Dates

Online Consultation Session Two
Date: 07/01/2021
Time: 7pm - 8pm
Location: Microsoft Teams


